
Pre-loved uniform sales

John D. Wood estate agents will be
sponsoring the promotion of our Winter
Fair via promotional boards.  They will
donate £20 / board to the FAB Charity.  
They require 60 homes to have a board
placed outside their home. If you are
happy to host one please email;
bonnevillefab@gmail.com

Two have been run so far this year - one open to all
school, and one for the new Reception parents.  
Between them we have raised £120 already!

Moving forward pre-loved uniform sales will be held
on a MONDAY and within the school grounds so they
are assessable to more families

Our fundraising targets 2023-2024
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Subsidised school trips

Your FAB Committee - 2023-2024
Rachel Lum - Y1 & Y3
Lola Morales - Y4
Katie Gouveia - Y3 & Y5
Claire Holland - Y1

Dates for the diary
Fri 03/11/23 - 6-9.30pm
Spooktacular Fall Fest

Sun 26/11/23 - 12-3pm
Winter Fair

Please approach us at the gate to get involved or email
our chairperson Rachel directly
(Rachel.lum1234@gmail.com).  

Whatever your passion or skillset, we have a place for
you to get involved with the fun!!

See you at the gate!!

We are sure you have heard all about it, but
the new FAB funded bucket swing was
installed over the summer break in the front
playground.  It has gone down a storm!  
Thank you all for your help and support on
raising the money for it

Additional playground equipment - hammock & more seating

School mascot - a tortoise

Gardening equipment to support a children’s
gardening club

Cooking equipment to re-establish cooking
curriculum

Fri 20/10/23
Fancy Dress day

Thu 30/11/23 - 7-10pm
Wreath Making 

WINTER 
FAIRPromotion board
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Family Day - 07/10/23 - What a success!

The newly created ‘Watermelon Cafe’ - a fabulous mud-kitchen in the KS1 playground - thank
you Armand, Lindsay and Shirley!

Teams of people painted, made wind-chimes, cleared the Forest School, made bug
hotels, repainted, demolished unsafe areas, fixed planters and organised storage.  

A HUGE TEAM EFFORT!
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THANK YOU!



What is FAB?
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A volunteer group and registered charity made up of parents, carers and friends of the school. 
It is a Friends Association and not a Parent Teachers Association. 

Our purpose is to raise money, money which is used to benefit every child within the school. 
Examples include: contributing towards the cost of school trips, buying reading books and
funding new playground equipment. 

All events are created, managed and run by volunteers from FAB and the children of Bonneville.

‘Easyfundraising’ - is a fabulous organisation that allows you to raise funds every time you
shop online. easyfundraising.org.uk donates a percentage of your spend value from over 7,000
e-commerce sites to FAB. Go to easyfundraising.org.uk to setup on any device. Last year we
raised over £600 through easyfundraising.  In the past 30 days we have reruited 2 new
supporters and raised £78.29! 

Employer donations - if you work for an organisation, large or small, as part of their Corporate
Social Responsibility (CSR) charter they may either volunteer or corporate matching; where they
match either the hours you volunteer or the funds raised. Last year, we raised over £1,000
through employer donations. 

Cash donations - last year we raised over £150 through personal donations.  If you wish make
cash donations or set up a standing order to the FAB bank account, our details are:
 
Friends Association of Bonneville
s/c - 20-21-78
ac. no. - 90343862

YOU ARE FAB - as being part of our school community you have become a member of this
wonderful group! 

We encourage you to devote one hour per month to support FAB using your unique skills and
passions...and along the way you will make friends, have a FAB-ulous time and growing our
school community.


